
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Newsletter Date 

9/5/2017 

Spirit Day – Our next Spirit Day is 
tomorrow, Wednesday, 9/6 and it is 
Disney Day.  Wear or bring something 
Disney related. 
 

Grandparents’ Day - This Friday, 
September 8, Emmaus is celebrating 
Grandparents’ Day. This is a special day 
for grandparents and/or God-parents to 
come to Emmaus to visit their 
grandchild/God-childs’ classroom. We 
know the integral role you play in your 
grandchildren’s Christian education and 
we’d like to thank you for your support. 
The day will begin with all school chapel 
at 8:30 AM in the church. After chapel, 
refreshments will be provided. Each 
classroom will have some different 
activities or discussions to include and 
welcome our grandparents.   
 

Picture Day – School pictures will be 
taken on Wednesday, 9/13. A form to 
order pictures is being sent home today. 
If you would like additional forms, please 
pick one up in the office. All students will 
have their picture taken regardless of 
whether you order a package or not.  
This way they will all be on the group 
composite picture for each classroom.  
School Portraits can easily be ordered 
from the Lifetouch flyer sent home or 
you can pay securely using your 
credit/debit card through the website.  
To pay online go to 
www.mylifetouch.com - you will need 
this Portrait Day ID: SR467089Q0 when 
paying online. If paying online, please 
write your payment confirmation code 
on your order form attached to the flyer 
and send to the school with your 
student. If you have any questions, 
please call Lifetouch at 1-866-955-8342   
 

Field Trip Shirts Order Form – is being 
sent home today.  All students in 
Kindergarten through 8th grade need to 
have a field trip shirt.  Students in 
Preschool and PreK are not required to 
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have a shirt but are welcome to order 
one.  Please return the form with 
payment by next Friday, Sept. 15th.  We 
hope to have an apparel order for other 
Emmaus clothing soon.  

 

Text Updates – We would like every 
parent to sign up to receive important 
text updates from Emmaus.  The 
instructions on how to sign up were sent 
home last Monday.  You just need to 
text   @emmauslu to 81010 .  Once you 
follow the directions, you will receive a 
text with follow up steps.  Please make 
sure those are completed as well.  We 
will use this feature for important 
reminders, updates or in case of an 
emergency.  Please take a few minutes 
and sign up today! 

 

Flag Football – We have an away 
game today vs. Atonement.  It will be 
played at Chapparel Park.   This is 
located at 57th Ave & Grovers in 
Glendale.  The game will start at 4:00 
pm.  This Saturday we will also be 
playing 2 games at Apache Park vs. 
Cross of Glory and Emmanuel.  Apache 
Park is located south of Union Hills on 
John Cabot Rd east of 87th Ave. Our first 
game is at 8:45 am.  Our second game 
should start at 10:00 am. 
 
Emmaus Explorers – We have a group 
at Emmaus called the Emmaus 
Explorers.  It is for children in 
Kindergarten through 8th grade. The first 
meeting is Saturday, September 16th, at 
4:00 pm. 
 
Hot Lunch Update – Jennifer and Ryan 
Byerly have graciously volunteered to 
run the hot lunch program for this school 
year.  They will be contacting vendors 
and getting things set for October.  For  
September, we will just have lunch on 
Fridays.  Lunch orders for September 
are due today by 3:15 pm.  

Upcoming Events 
 

• Wed, 9/6 Spirit Day 
Disney Day 

 

• Fri, 9/8 8:30 am 
Grandparents’ Day 

 

• Fri, 9/8 8:30 am        
Chapel & mission 
offering collection 
 

• Fri, 9/8 Hot Lunch 
Pizza 

 

• Sun, 9/10 Worship 
8:00/10:30 am    

 

• Wed, 9/13                
Picture Day    

 

• Fri, 9/15 8:30 am        
Chapel & mission 
offering collection 
 

• Fri, 9/15 Hot Lunch 
Mini Chimis   

 

• Sat, 9/16 4:00 pm 
Emmaus Explorers 
Meeting 

 

• Sun, 9/17 Worship 
8:00/10:30 am    
 

Upcoming Sports 
 

• Tue, 9/5 4:00 pm 
Away game vs 
Atonement at 
Chapparel Park  
 

• Sat, 9/9           
games at Apache 
Park vs Cross of 
Glory & Emmanuel 

Like us on 

Facebook 

 

http://www.emmauslutheran.com/
mailto:office@emmauslutheran.com


 

 

 

 

 
Pastor, Teachers and Staff 

 

Office: 602-843-3853 
Fax: 602-942-4924 
Website: EmmausLutheran.com 
 

Pastor 
Pastor Else: 602-548-3127 
 

Principal 
Mr. Plocher: 623-328-5070 
 

Teachers 
Mrs. Plocher: 623-328-5070 
Ms. Hintz: 480-290-4167 

Miss Schroeder: 248-719-3356 

Mrs. Easley: 602-256-7425 

Mrs. Else: 602-578-8408 

Mrs. Schulz: 602-843-4664 

 

Board of Education    
 

 

Eric Coda(Chairman) eric.coda@yahoo.com   
602-301-5761  

John Little  jlittle1774@gmail.com  
480-259-9168  

Marc Gantenbein  mgantenbein@cox.net  
602-788-8639  

Chris Suhonen chsuhonen@aol.com 
602-320-6869  
 
David Conklin   davidaconklin@yahoo.com 
602-717-7815 
 
Theodore Bodjanac  COLTED@hotmail.com   
623-308-1903 
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TADS – All billing for tuition and Extended 
Care is done through the online TADS billing 
system.  Payments are due by the 15th of 
each month.  If payments are late there will be 
a $35 late fee charged.  We are no longer able 
to waive these fees once they are applied.  If 
you have a situation arise where you know that 
you will not be able to make your payment on 
time, PLEASE contact the office and discuss 
your situation.  We can work with you as long 
as there is COMMUNICATION.   
 
Chapel - Our Chapel service will be held on 
Fridays at 8:30 am.  Parents are encouraged 
to join us if it works into your schedule. Mission 
envelopes are sent home every Thursday for 
chapel on Friday.  Please help teach your child 
that it’s not the amount that you give in chapel 
that is most important; it’s a way for them to 
say thanks to God for all the things He has 
given us. 
 

Our first Mission project will be going to help 
the victim of Hurricane Harvey.  Our total 
mission offerings so far are $96.79.   
 
 

 

Please join us for worship - Our weekly 
church services are on Sunday at 8:00 and 
10:30 AM, with Bible Study for children, teens 
and adults at 9:15 AM. We’d love to worship 
with you! 
 

 
      Ms. Hintz  9/4 
      Connor M  9/4 
      Miss Schroeder 9/8  
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